






Jim Robarge thanked the audit firm and their staff, specifically Curt Reppuhn who was the onsite 
reviewer, the Program Directors for their cooperation throughout the audit process and Karen 
Kelsey and Jeff Weiland for their hard work on behalf of the agency. Jim commented that he 
was pleased to have such a great Accounting staff. 

Motion by Ken Glasser to approve this draft as presented with the full binding authority of the 
board, pending final acceptance from senior management (Executive Director and Chief 
Financial Officer) of the final report. Support by Sharon Priebe. All ayes, Motion carried. 

INFORMATION ITEMS 

New Business 
No new business 

The April board meeting will be held at Huron Breeze Golf & Country Club in AuGres on April 
1, 2016. 

Motion by Albert Lafleche to adjourn the meeting at 1 :28 p.m. Support by Leonard Page. All 
ayes, Motion carried. 

Date Prepared: March 4, 2016 

Date 

March 4, 2016 
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April 1, 2016


